
 

It's Halloween time!   
 

Here are the details for our elementary Halloween parade. 
 

Monday, October 31 at 8:45AM 
 

 

The students will leave their backpacks in line and when the bell rings; 

their teachers will walk them to the parade area. 

The students will gather by grade level on the grass, the parents will be 

on the outside of the track.  T 

The students will parade in the following grade level order:  

3rd, 4th, 5th, K, 1st, 2nd   

Every class will make one loop and only one loop around the soccer field. 

There will an official starting line and students will move to the photo 

section as they march around the large soccer field. 

 

Come and join the fun! 

 


